
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Date  
 
Email:  
 
Dear,    
 
I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
(FOIA) reference FOI 230237.  
 
You requested the following information, please also see our response below: 
 
 
1. For each element of IT infrastructure below, please provide the requested 
details (Main provider, annual spend 2021-2022, contract end date) 

- Desktop management – None, managed in house 

- Networking – withholding information on grounds of cyber security * 

- Data Centre – Future-Tech SCL Ltd: April 2027 

- Server management – None, managed in house 

- IT Security - withholding information on grounds of cyber security * 

* This information has been withheld on the grounds on cyber security. Please refer 
to Freedom of Information Act, 2000 S31(3) When can we refuse a request for 
information? | ICO 

 

2.  For each of the elements below, please provide details about your cloud 
provider (name, contract end date):  

- Data storage – N/A 

- Networking – N/A 

- Back-up and archive – N/A 

- Application databases – N/A 

- Big Data analytics databases – N/A 

 

3. For each of the elements below, does your organisation plan to move to a 
cloud-based service in the next 2 years?  



 

- Data storage - No 

- Networking - No 

- Back-up and archive - Yes 

- Processing and computer capacity - No 

- Application databases - No 

- Analytics databases - Yes 

- Email and collaboration – already hosted (Office 365) 

- Other (Please specify) 

 

I hope you find this information of some assistance. 

 
If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance 
contact Caroline Smart, Head of Information Governance via the following email 
address: 
 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 
 

  



 

 


